
Updating your contact information 

When you move or change your legal name, there are many companies and businesses that you 
need to notify: your credit card company, your usual billers, and so on. There are also a few 
organizations related to your employment that you also need to notify if you change any of the 
following: your legal name, your address, your phone number, or your email address. 

1. The school district – email hr@sd67.bc.ca 
2. The local teachers’ union office – email keith@ostu.ca 
3. The Teacher Regulation Branch - 

https://teacherregulation.gov.bc.ca/LoginInfo/YourAccountLogin.aspx 
4. The BCTF - https://www.bctf.ca/topics/services-information/membership-expenses-and-

administration 
5. Pacific Blue Cross (Extended Health Benefits provider) – update your account at 

https://service.pac.bluecross.ca/member/ 
6. Teachers’ Pension Plan - https://tpp.pensionsbc.ca/managing-your-account-information 
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